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Press Release 

Covid-19 Awareness Drive – Agaram Kalai Kuzhu Performance conducted today 
(25.01.2021) at Metro Rail 

As part of creating safety awareness to general public and passengers 
travelling in the Metro Train, it has been planned to conduct Covid – 19 related 
awareness drives in the Metro Stations and Metro Trains.  

In this connection, CMRL in association with Agaram Kalai Kuzhu conducted a 
Puppet Show inside the Metro Train from Washermanpet towards Airport (via AG-
DMS) and Airport Metro towards Central Metro (via Koyambedu) from 08:30 am – 
10:00 am today 25.01.2021 (Monday). 

Several passengers and Public were enthralled by their performance. 
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